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Elders 

Schedule of Services 

Sunday 
9:00 AM Bible Classes 

 10:15 AM Morning Assembly  

 6:00 PM Evening Assembly  

Wednesday 7:00 PM Bible Classes 

Woodland Oaks Church of Christ 

7300 Crownridge Drive, The Woodlands, TX 77382 

Phone/Voicemail: (936) 273-0010 

Email: information@woodlandoaks.org 

www.woodlandoaks.org 
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Deacons 

Administration 
Audio/Visual & Media 

Building & Grounds 
 
 

Children’s Programs 
Education Preschool 

Education Grade KG—2 
Education Grade 3-6 

Family Life Center 
Fellowship 

Finance 
 

Foreign Missions 
 

Information Technology 
Involvement 

Networks/Special Ministries 
Sharing 

 
Reaching Out 

Serving Hearts 
Ushers 

Welcome Center/ 
Visitor Contacts 

Visitation - Hospital & 
Homebound/Men’s Ministry 

Worship 
 
 

Youth 
 

Joel Blake 
Mark Jetton 
Larry Brabham 
Daniel Spears 
Todd Watrous 
Richard Hyde 
Matt Fitzgerald 
Steve Baker 
Quinn Tolbert 
Chris Davis 
Tim Riggs 
Jeff Fleming 
Brandon Smith 
Paul Gidden 
Adam Fracht 
Al Ardito 
Frank Kerze 
Jeremy Haynes 
Kyle Gordley 
Bradley Welborn 
Gavin Dao 
Daniel Fair 
Tony Bloom 
Ben Brockman 
 
Robert Shock 
 
Eric Kirkland 
Bill Malone 
Kevan Taylor 
Brant Mathis 
Scott Simpson 

Welcome to Woodland Oaks Church of Christ 
We are honored you have chosen to worship with us this morning. 
Thank you for visiting us today! We look forward to meeting you! 

Notes 
 

Staff 

Pulpit 
Shawn Montandon 

shawn.montandon@woodlandoaks.org 

Youth 
Jordan Fontenot 

jordan.fontenot@woodlandoaks.org 

Children’s 
Coordinator 

Jennifer Tolbert 
jennifer.tolbert@woodlandoaks.org 

Building 
Manager 

Larry Brabham 
larry.brabham@woodlandoaks.org 

Office 
Manager 

Karen Ardito 
karen.ardito@woodlandoaks.org 

  

Last Week’s Attendance 
Elder of the Day Butch Merriman 

Communion Leader Frank Kerze 
Sunday, January 29, 2023 

9:00 AM Bible Class 360 

10:15 AM Worship 473 @ WOCC  
286  Views online 

6:00 PM Worship 227 

Contribution $41,582.44 

Wednesday, February 1, 2023 

7:00 PM Bible Class Not counted 

February 5, 2023 

Missions 
For updates regarding the mission efforts  
supported by WOCC, please visit our church 
website, woodlandoaks.org, under Connect, click 
Ministries and Missions. 

Budget 
Actual unrestricted contributions through December 31, 2022 are $1,687,180 compared with a 

budgeted amount of $1,488,906 produces a surplus of $198,274. 

 

Adult Bible Classes: 

“A Study of 1st Corinthians” by Dave Short 
Sundays @ 9:00 a.m. in the Chapel Center Auditorium 

“John, Jesus and Discipleship” by Rocky Rutledge 
Sundays @ 9:00 a.m. in the Worship Center Room A101 

“Reaching Out– In Christ” by Gavin Dao, Chris Wright, Jeremy Haynes  
Sundays @ 9:00 a.m. in the Worship Center Room A102 

“Demolishing Strongholds” by Jordan Fontenot & Shawn Montandon 
Sundays @ 9:00 a.m. in the Worship Center Auditorium 

“The Bible—From God or Man” by Scott Logan 
Wednesdays @ 7:00 p.m. in the Worship Center Auditorium 

“Young Adults” (Ages 18-25) by Andrew Isherwood & Ross Riggs 
Wednesdays @ 7:00 p.m. in the Chapel Center C201 

Teen Bible Classes: 

Demolishing Strongholds” by Jordan Fontenot & Shawn Montandon 
Sundays @ 9:00 a.m. in the Worship Center Auditorium 

“High School Bible Class” (9th –12th) by Jordan Fontenot 
Wednesdays@ 7:00 p.m. in the Education Center B-101 

“Jr High School Bible Class” (7th –8th) by Daniel Fair 
Wednesdays @ 7:00 p.m. in the Education Center B-106 

0—1 year 
1 year 

2 years 
3 years/Pre-K 
Kindergarten 

1st grade 
2nd grade 
3rd grade 
4th grade 
5th grade 
6th grade 

 

A103 
A105/A106 

  C106 
A108 
B200 
B202 
B203 
B206 
B208 
B207 
B209 

You may give online at:  

https://woodlandoaks.givingfire.com/  
 

Or mail contributions to our PO Box at: 

Woodland Oaks Church of Christ 

6700 Woodlands Parkway Suite 230-252  

Spring, TX 77382  

Treehouse Kids Bible Classes: 

Faithful Fathers: 
Celebrate Recovery: 

Chuck Bryant 
Nathan Ingram 

A Facility Map and other information is available at the Welcome Center. 

A Secure Check-in System is active for children ages 0 to 4 years. 

A Nursery is available during Sunday morning worship for children 0-23 months.  

For children 24 months and up, there is a Training Room available at the back of the  

auditorium, behind the glass windows. 

Pop Quiz Time! 

Let’s have a little fun and take a Bible-fill-in-the-blank pop quiz!  Don’t 
look up the verse until you have attempted to fill in all the blanks!  
Each blank is work 5 points!  All verses are from the ESV. 

• “If you ________ me, you will keep my ________________”  
(John 14:15). 

• “If you abide in my word, you are truly my ______________”  
(John 8:31). 

• “And the __________ became flesh and dwelt among us, and we have 
seen his glory, glory as of the only Son from the Father, full 
of __________ and truth” (John 1:14). 

• “For the wages of __________ is death, but the ________ gift of God is 
eternal life in Christ Jesus our Lord” (Romans 6:23). 

• “I am the way, and the _________, and the __________. No one comes 
to the Father except through me” (John 14:6). 

• “But if we ___________ in the light, as he is in the light, we have 
fellowship with one another, and the blood of Jesus his Son cleanses us 
from all _________” (1 John 1:7). 

• “Be sober-minded; be watchful. Your adversary the _________ prowls 
around like a roaring __________, seeking someone to devour”  
(1 Peter 5:8). 

• “For we are his ________________, created in Christ Jesus for good 
works, which God prepared beforehand, that we should walk in 
them” (Ephesians 2:10). 

• “For I am not ashamed of the ____________, for it is the power of God 
for salvation to everyone who believes, to the Jew first and also to the 
Greek” (Romans 1:16). 

• “And without __________ it is impossible to please him, for whoever 
would draw near to God must believe that he exists and that he 
_____________ those who seek him” (Hebrews 11:6). 

• “The Lord is my ______________; I shall not want” (Psalm 23:1). 

• “Know this, my beloved brothers: let every person be quick to 
__________, slow to speak, slow to anger; for the anger of man does 
not produce the ______________ of God” (James 1:19,20). 

How did you do? 

Remember God loves you, 
Shawn 

https://woodlandoaks.givingfire.com/


This Week 

Today  AIM Challenge Week 
 9:00 a.m.  Bible Class 
 10:15 a.m. Worship 
 5:00 p.m. Sunday Social: Trail Mix Bar 
 6:00 p.m. Evening Worship—Congregational Singing 
  Bible Bowl Practice 
 6:15 p.m. Bible Builders 
 7:00 p.m. Youth Devo 
Monday 4:00 p.m. Pickleball—Women 
 6:00 p.m. Pickleball—Men 
Tuesday 9:00 a.m. Pickleball (Intermediate/Advanced) 
 9:30 a.m. Ladies Bible Class  
 11:30 a.m. Men’s Luncheon—Red Lobster 
 6:00 p.m. Pickleball (Beginners) 
 7:00 p.m. Youth Tuesday Bible Study 
Wednesday  Sign up for Daddy Daughter Date Night Due 
 10:00 a.m. Sprouts Craft Time 
 5:30 p.m. Meal 
 7:00 p.m. Bible Class 
Thursday 6:15 a.m. Men’s Prayer Breakfast (Denny’s on 1488) 
 9:00 a.m.  Pickleball (Beginners) 
 10:00 a.m. Community Bible Class 
 7:00 p.m. Celebrate Recovery 
  GreifShare 
  Basketball 
Friday  AIM Students Depart 
 9:00 a.m. Pickleball (Intermediate/Advanced) 
 10:00 a.m. Friday Playdate 
 4:30 p.m. Eat & Depart for Youth Winter Retreat 
 6:30 p.m. Daddy Daughter Date Night 

 

 February 12 Bridal Shower for Lacye Neeley 
 February 17 JR High Event 
 February 17-19 Sheltered In Grace Gathering Ladies Retreat 
 February 19 Speed Fellowship 
  Youth Invasion—Fuddruckers 
 February 20 Youth Girls Dinner Devo 
 February 21 Men’s Luncheon 
 February 25-26 Ultimate Escape Workshop 
 February 26 Bible Bowl Review/Games 
  Youth Invasion 
 March 4 Dorcas Class 
 March 5 Bible Bowl Final & Supper 
  Congregational Singing 
  Youth Devo 
 March 11 Men’s Breakfast 
 March 12 Impact CoC Meal 

If you could use meals during times of need, please contact the church office at 936-273-0010 or information@woodlandoaks.org 

Prayers 

 Danyce Rundell/upcoming angiogram test at Methodist Hospital for severe headaches. 
 Please remember our members: Mary Nell Bollman, Karen Farr, John O’Connor, 
 Laurie  Riggs,  Angie  Short,  Mary Williams,  Patty Yates, Betty Yovanovich. 
 Please remember friends & family: Michael Brothers, Kevin Cornett, Vicky  Dodson, 
 Marie Jennings, Myron  Stewart, Matt Wolfley. 
 Members battling cancer: Tony Bloom, Bill Blumenshine, Don Gilbert,  Cynthia 
 Haney, Cynthia Lockwood, Erica Lunn, Roger McDonald, Bob  McDougal,  Joanie 
 Roberts,  Janice Tadlock,  Michael  Williams. 
 Friends & family battling cancer: Mary Aldaz, Darren Brooks, Judy Chandler, Tesa 
 Cornett,  Melissa  Hightower, Toni Mansker, Phil Martinez, Diane McConnell,  D’Ann 
 Norwood,  Jerry  Smith,  Raymond Smith,  Nancy Stewart, Rose Talbott.  

A cart for all donations is in the Worship Center foyer. 
The WOCC Sharing Pantry is in need of canned meats, hamburger/tuna helper,  

macaroni & cheese 
Sunny Glen Children’s Home: Liquid Fabric Softener, Toilet Paper, 

Juice Boxes, White Gravy 

Announcements 

Please welcome our AIM team this week as they serve our congregation as 
part of AIM Challenge Week. This team will be heading to Apaxco, Mexico for 
their mission field. You will definitely want to get to know this fantastic group 
of young men and ladies: Caleb Bo, Mairyn Foster, Brennum Jones, and 
Hannah Pirkle!  

We are in the process of distributing 2022 Contribution Acknowledgement 
Letters. If you have an email address on file with the church office, you should 
have already received your letter as an email attachment. The email will come 
from Sender "do-not-reply@givingfire.com". Be sure to add this address to 
your address book or check your spam folder if you have not received your 
letter. All other acknowledgements should arrive by USPS within the next few 
days. If you have any questions, contact Mike Adair or Brandon Smith. 

We are now recruiting Teachers for the Spring Quarter. Please speak to 
Quinn Tolbert, Steve Baker, or Matt Fitzgerald if you can help. 

If you are interested in Hosting our Summer Intern Nathan Ray in your 
home this summer, please contact Brant Mathis, Scott Simpson, or Jordan 
Fontenot. 

Sunday Socials are a time to enjoy a snack and fellowship before church! 
Please join us TONIGHT at 5:00 p.m. Trail Mix will be served!   

Congregational Singing will be TONIGHT during the evening assembly. 

Men’s Luncheon will be this Tuesday, February 7 at 11:30 a.m. at Red 
Lobster. 

Please join us for a Bridal Shower honoring Lacye Neeley, bride elect of 
Cameron Grubbs, on Sunday, February 12 from 3:00 p.m. to 5:00 p.m. in the 
Chapel Center. Lacye & Cameron are registered at Amazon, Sur La Table, & 
Target. 

Save the date! There will be a Speed Fellowship Sunday, February 19@ 5pm! 

WOCC will be hosting the concluding Ultimate Escape Workshop session for 
teens, parents and those interested in discussing God's plan for sexuality, as 
well as societal misinformation on February 25-26. Steve Holladay from 
ultimateescape.org will be leading the workshop discussions. Please sign up at 
the Welcome Center if you plan on attending. There is a schedule available at 
the Welcome Center. See Jordan Fontenot, the Youth Deacons, or the Elders 
for more info. 

Upcoming Events 

Treehouse Kids 

Bible Builders: Children ages 2yrs-Kinder will be dismissed at Sunday 
evening assembly to go “through the Bible in a year” and learn about how God 
has interacted with His people throughout the ages. 

Sprout's Craft Time meets every Wednesday at 10:00 a.m. in room B201. 

Friday Playdates: Meet us at Alden Bridge Park on Friday mornings at 
10:00 a.m. for a fun playdate! All ages welcome! Bring a lunch and make a 
morning of it!  

Daddy Daughter Date Night: Dear Snow Princesses, You and your prince 
charming (daddy, grandfather, uncle) are invited to attend a magical night of 
fun and memories Friday, February 10 at 6:30 p.m. in the Chapel Center! 
There will be a photobooth, crafts, Chick-fil-a, a dessert bar and more! Please 
RSVP by this Wednesday, February 8 so we can plan the food accordingly. 

Our next Dorcas Class, for girls ages K-6th grade, will be Saturday, March 4 
from 9:30 a.m.—11:30 a.m. in the Chapel Center.  

Texas Bible Bowl 

Bible Bowl Practice will meet every Sunday night from 6:00 p.m. to 
7:00 p.m. in the Chapel Center. 

Youth News 

Tuesday Bible Study meets Tuesdays at 7:00 p.m. at Market Street.  

There will be a Youth Devo TONIGHT immediately following the evening 
assembly in the Youth Center. 

Those going to the Youth Winter Retreat, meet at the Chapel Center for a 
pizza dinner at 4:30 p.m. this Friday, February 10. At this time we will have 
check in, eat, and load the vans. The vans will leave WOCC at 5:45 p.m. and will 
return Sunday, February 12 at around 3:30 p.m. Please bring money for a meal 
on the way back. Registration is now closed. Contact Jordan Fontenot, Brant 
Mathis, or Scott Simpson for late registration or more information. 

There will be a JR High Event Friday, February 17 from 6:00 p.m. to 8:00 p.m. 
in the Family Life Center. 

The next Youth Invasion will be Sunday, February 19 immediately following 
the evening assembly at Fuddruckers. 

There will be a Youth Girls Dinner Devo Monday, February 20 from 6:00 p.m. 
to 8:30 p.m. at Elise Fair’s house. Bring a Bible and a friend! 

Expectant Family 

Candice & Matt Fitzgerald 

Thank You 

Thank you for the way you have cared for us so well as we’ve grieved the death of 
Lindy. You were there every step and you continue to hold our family up. You are a 
blessing to each of us and we thank God for you. 

                                                                                     In Him, The Ingram Family 

I wanted to take a moment to thank everyone at WOCC for the compassion that they 
showed my best friend, Russell Smith, during his fight with cancer. 
The visits to his home, hospital, and care facility were greatly appreciated not only 
by me, but Russell as well. He felt truly blessed anytime someone would come visit 
or call on him. 
Words cannot express the gratitude and comfort he felt when members would come 
and read the Bible. 
He was hungry for the Lord and fed well the Word of God on his final journey in this 
life. With love and all God’s blessings, I thank you from the bottom of my heart!       
                                                                                     Michael & Jeanne 

http://www.ultimateescape.org

